FORFAR IN FLOWER

The Angus Criminal Justice unpaid work teams have over the past year been working in conjunction with Forfar in Flower reclaiming derelict and disused bits of ground in Forfar. The aim was to create areas for use by the community by clearing the undergrowth, laying paths and sitting areas and planting flowers, trees and shrubs. 

Half a dozen sites were identified and have been completed to date with the most visible being outside the leisure centre and on the Dundee Road.   Feedback from the public has been extremely positive and work is continuing on other sites with one in particular being identified as a sensory garden. The unpaid work teams in conjunction with professionals have cleared the site and work is progressing.

Once a site has been completed the unpaid work teams will continue to provide assistance with maintenance which will include weeding, repairs and re-painting of wooden structures.

Baillie Helen Wright, Convener of Tayside Criminal Justice Authority recently visited the leisure centre site and in attendance were Eleanor Gledhall  (Forfar in Flower), Local Councillors Glennis Middleton and  Lynne Devine and Drew Bell and Phil Catherall from Angus criminal justice services.

Photo from left to right:  Councillor Glennis Middleton, Drew Bell, Work Supervisor, Baillie Helen Wright, Convener, Tayside Community Justice Service, Councillor Lynne Devine, Eleanor Gledhall Forfar in Flower and Phil Catherall, Community Service Officer, Criminal Justice Service.
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